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Office 
 

Kristie Martin resigned.  We 
have a new/old secretary - 
Jackie Carley.  Welcome back!  
With Covid-19, we are 
requiring everyone in the 
office to wear a mask and 
limiting 1 person in the office 
at a time.  Please don’t come 
into the office if you are 
feeling ill or have a 
temperature, we want to 
protect our at-risk members.  
If you can do your business by 
phone or e-mail, please do so.   

 
 

PRESIDENT’S  

LETTER 
 
Thank you to our outgoing President, 
Mike Parkhurst and Vice-President, 
Alan Smith! We appreciate the time 
and energy both of you spent in 
office, especially during this crazy 
year! Because of the ice storms we 
experienced this past winter and 
COVID 19, we were not able to meet 
several months as planned, leaving it 

very difficult to keep projects on track as we had all hoped. 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself to those of you that do 
not know me. My husband, Mark and I purchased a vacation home at Leisure 
Lake in the spring of 2017. Since that first summer we have fallen in love with 
the community and will make it our fulltime residence once we retire. This past 
spring we purchased a second house at Leisure Lake that offers us more 
accommodations for our children and grandchildren when they come to enjoy 
the lake. Over these 3 years we have seen some big changes and look forward to 
continuing the vision of previous Board Presidents. Thank you to the 
Committees and Volunteers that have made all of the changes possible! 
 

Last fall we had a work day to clean up trees and brush along the roadways, it 
was a great success! We are planning another work day on October 3rd to 
continue the clean-up. If you can help in any way, please meet at the shelter 
house at 8 AM. 
 

In closing, I would like to say that I look forward to working with all members of 
our community to push forward the projects that have been approved, as well as 
implementing new ideas that will assist us in making Leisure Lake the envy of all!  
 

Denise Lindquist 
President, Leisure Lake Association 
 

Vending Machines 
 

I would like to apologize for the delay on the vending machine. They are 
here and will be up and running very soon. The vending machine is 
located at the Leisure Lake Storage Unit. It will hold pop, candy, and 
snacks. It will also carry worms at some point. If you have suggestions on 
what you would like to see in the machines, text Angela (515-205-0761). 
Signs will be posted when open. 
 

Welcome New Members 
 

We have new members at the Lake – Welcome 
Robert Reed & Amanda Odom, Unit 2, Lot 532 
 
  



 

Ladies of the Lake 
 

Due to Covid-19 we may have 
to cancel some of the events 
scheduled this year.   More 
details will be supplied closer 
to the event on Facebook, 
Website and Bulletin Board.   

September 19th at 4:00 
pontoon tie up.  Everyone is 
invited.  If you don’t have a 
boat, go to the dock and 
someone will pick you up.  
Bring snack to share and own 
beverage. 

October 24th 5:00 -7:00 Party 
and Hayride at the Shelter 
house.  Everyone to dress up 
in Halloween costumes. 

December – cookie exchange 
and caroling  

Brush Cutting 

Please join us to help clean up 
the brush along the roadways.  
The more the merrier!  It will 
be on October 3 andwe will 
meet at the shelter house.    

Election 

Please join us in welcoming 
our 2 new board members – 
Joe Koltkamp and David Knox.  
Our new Board President is 
Denise Lindquist and our Vice 
President is Cinda Stifel.      

Vision Mission Committee 
 

I wanted to thank everyone for all their hard work and support with the 
Beach Clean Up Project. We hope to have this completed by end of the 
year. As you can all see the great changes, we have been making with 
many more to come. I would also like to point out that the Beach is a 
family area where our kids and grandkids play. Please be mindful to the 
Rules, we have them for a reason. They are there to protect us all.  
We are seeking help with the last phase of our Beach Clean Up.  
We need assistance in: 1) building a berm; 2) removing retaining wall; 3) 
putting in French drains; 4) removing sidewalk; 5) removing fencing around 
bathroom doors.  Please contact me (515-205-0761) if you are able to help 
with any or all of these projects, so I can put together a volunteer work 
detail.  
 

We are also looking for donations of exterior paint any amount and any 
color for the mural on the Bath House. We are always looking for ideas, 
feel free to share if you have any.  We have placed an Info Board up at the 
Mailboxes. This will show dates, times and info on upcoming events and 
work days. Please join us if you are available any time. It will also show the 
same info for The Ladies of the Lake. 
 

Don’t forget our fundraisers.  We have new shipment of t-shirts/tank tops, 
just stop in at the office or call Angela (515-205-0761) to get yours!  Kayak 
rentals – enjoy the water with your family and friends rent a kayak for the 
day.  Kayaks are available at the leisure lake storage unit and can be rented 
at the office or calling Angela.  More Fundraiser are to come so keep an 
eye out and thank you again for all your support. 
 

Throw Back Picture  
 

 

Leisure Lake Association:  A friendly inviting place to enjoy 
natural beauty, peace and contentment 

 


